COUNCIL ON GENERAL EDUCATION
February 3, 2009
Minutes

Williams 330

Presiding:

Sharon Weldon
Members Present:
Brian Aitken, George Byrns, Askar Choudhury, Alycia Hund, Steve Hunt, Carlyn Morenus, Sally Parry

Guests:
Mardell Wilson and Matt Fuller from University Assessment

Minutes:

Peggy Haycraft

Meeting was called to order at 10:02 a.m.

Weldon introduced Mardell Wilson and Matt Fuller of University Assessment.  Wilson distributed a timeline for the development and implementation to assess General Education.  There will be training for those who apply to review the artifacts.  There are approximately 600 artifacts and 6 teams of 2 reviewers each.  This will begin in May after graduation.  There is more information at – 

http://www.assessment.ilstu.edu/generaleducation/faculty.shtml
Wilson also distributed a sample report and discussed and explained the percentages and how to read the report.  Some suggestions were made to make the report easier to read and understand.  After reviewing the artifacts, UAO will send the report to CGE in September and will plan to attend a meeting to assist in reading the report.  

Minutes from the December 2, 2008, meeting were approved.
Meeting adjourned at 10:58 a.m.

The next meeting will be on February 17, 2009 in Williams Hall 330.
